
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’
Thursday 16 June 2022

Term 2, Week 7

Planting For Families In 
Rooms 1-14

Next week (see details to the 
left) there is a Matariki 
Community Planting Event.
Many of our senior students will 
be taking part, by making the 
walk up to the river bank.

We would like to encourage any 
parents / whanau that would like 
to take younger students (Room 
1-14) up for the event to do so.  

Simply pop into school and sign 
your children out, then sign 
them back in when you bring 
them back.  NB - we would love 
you to join our group of senior 
students when up there, but you 
will need to stay with your child 
and be responsible for them.
If you choose to just meet us up 
there and not come to school 
first, please contact the office 
and let us know for our 
attendance registers. 

Next week our Juniors will also 
be doing some planting around 
the school.  Keep an eye on 
seesaw to see if they need any 
parent helpers. 

We have had a very busy few weeks with many many 
things happening around the school.  
Most of our field is back in action and when the 
weather allows the grounds to dry a little more it will be 
in full use again!
It was great to see our whole school out on the lush 
green grass as part of our fire drill today!  Please 
remember if you are onsite during the school day for 
longer than a pick up or drop off you need to sign in at 
the office so we can keep track of who is onsite in case 
of emergencies.

Please
Keep Our Bus 
Bays Clear



Welcome to some Senior School Events 
Next Week Wednesday 22nd June

We would love to see some whanau involved
…it’s time to come back everyone. 
We look forward to seeing you.

Interschool Swimming Sports Y4-6 ACBaths starts at 9.45am 
and finishes around 1.30pm. 

Parents are welcome. The event organisers are looking for 
helpers on the day if you can help out on the day please let me 

know sarahs@taupoprimary.school.nz thanks Sarah Sade

Or

Kids Greening Taupo - Term 2 2022

Matariki Rā Whakatō Rakau - Matariki Planting Day 2022

Wednesday 22 June, 9:30am -1:00 departing from Taupo 
Primary School at around 9.00am

 if you can help out on the day please let me know 
lizf@taupoprimary.school.nz thanks Liz France

If your child is in either the swimming or planting you should have 
received a permission slip. Not all our children are going to the 

planting event as some will be staying to attend Kapa Haka with our 
tutors.

Finally, we managed to 
farewell Mrs Webster 
who left at the end of 
term 1 to take a position 
with the RTLB (Resource 
of Teaching, Learning 
and Behaviour). Here’s 
what our tamariki had to 
say…Mrs Webster you’re 
amazing nothing can 
take that away. You 
taught us so well and 
whenever anyone needed 
help you always helped 
us. You are fantastic… 
an incredible teacher… 
Creative
Caring
A teacher that 
captures our hearts…

Our children were so 
emotional and amazing 
as they gave their 
speeches and performed 
a number of waiata. A 
special thank you to all 
the staff and children in 
the ILE hub…what an 
incredible team! 

FAREWELL MRS 
WEBSTER…pictured with her 
husband Mr Jody Webster 
and her daughter Shelby.

Digital art 
works by 

Ashleigh Rm 
20

Digital art works 
by Natasha Rm 20

Mrs 
Webster 
Portrait

Mrs Webster Portrait

mailto:sarahs@taupoprimary.school.nz
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Diary Dates 

Week 7 17 June Room 3 and Room 8 Marae Visit

Week 8 22 June Interschool Swimming Sports

Week 8 Friday
24 June School Closed Matariki 

Week 9 28 June Rippa Training (Seniors)

Week 9 29 June Orienteering Training Day (Seniors)

Week 10 4th July Catch Up Cycle Skills  Rms 19 & 20 Session 1

Week 10 5th July Catch Up Cycle Skills Rms 19 & 20 Session 2

Week 10 6 July Orienteering Kiwi Sport Y5/6

Week 10 7 July Catch Up Cycle Skills  Rm 21 Session 1

Week 10 8 July Catch Up Cycle Skills Rm 21 Session 2

Week 10 8 July Mid Year Reports Come Home
Last Day of the Term

Week 2 1 August Teacher Only Day - Whanau Hui / Parent Interviews

See what's 
happening 
at Kelly 

Club next 
week

A huge thanks to Life Education Trust for the work done with our 
students over the last couple of weeks. 
Thanks also to Contact and Swimwell for the service and 
sponsorship provided to make the swimming lessons happen.  
These lessons are so valuable for our tamariki.



Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
Taupo Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at Taupo Primary School


